

29th March 2023

Dear parents/carers,

Following a rigorous process, yesterday, the Head teacher Appointment Panel has received the ratification of the Head teacher appointment by the full Governing Body.

I am delighted to let you know that Jamie Evans will be the new Head teacher commencing in September.

His appointment will ensure our fantastic school continues to go from strength to strength under his leadership.

I am sure you will join myself and the Governing body in wishing him every success for the future.

Kind regards,

Rayna Soproniuk Chair of Governing Body at Waunarlwydd Primary School